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The Chairman of the Presidency of Bosnia and Herzegovina, Sefik Dzaferovic, received 
today in Sarajevo the Head of the EU Delegation to BiH, Johann Sattler, with whom he 
discussed a number of current topics, including BiHs path to the European Union.

During the meeting, it was stated that Bosnia and Herzegovina has made significant 
progress in the last few months in the reform processes and meeting the priorities of 
the Opinion of the European Commission.

Click for more

Kaynak/Source: 

https://balkaneu.com/bih-has-made-significant-progress-in-last-few-months-regarding-reforms-eu-says/
https://balkaneu.com/bih-has-made-significant-progress-in-last-few-months-regarding-reforms-eu-says/

